
 

 

 

 

 

May 21, 2025 
 
The Honorable Chris Rocheleau  
Acting Administrator 
Federal Aviation Administration  
800 Independence Avenue SW  
Washington, D.C. 20591 
 
Dear Acting Administrator Rocheleau, 
 
I write to share a Petition for Rulemaking from my constituent, Mr. Ben Ingram, with Warriors in Need. 
 
Mr. Ingram is requesting FAA make regulatory changes to streamline the certification process for military 
aviation mechanics to transition quickly into civilian aviation careers. Enclosed is a copy of the request. 
 
As a Member of Congress, I believe it is important to break down barriers that veterans face when transitioning 
their skills learned in the military to civilian careers. I would appreciate FAA’s consideration of Warriors in 
Need’s proposal, consistent with all relevant federal laws and regulations.  
 
Thank you for your consideration of the proposal. 
 
Sincerely, 

A 
JULIA BROWNLEY 
Member of Congress 
 
Enclosure 
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